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14th January 
 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
Free School Meal – Spring term vouchers during lockdown 
 
We are still awaiting written confirmation on guidance for students eligible for Free School Meals  
who are not attending school but the process is likely to be as follows: 
 
Weeks 1 & 2 Please find enclosed a £30 Tesco gift card to cover lunches for your child for the  

period 4th January to 15th January. 
 
Weeks 3 -6  The Department of Education are re-starting the electronic e-vouchers system  

through Edenred for the 4 week period 18th January to 12th February for those  
students who are not attending school. 

 
Feb ½ term The same system used for the Christmas holidays will be use as planned.  Our  

admin team will issue emails to those eligible.  
 
As soon as we know any more information we will of course let you know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Kemp 
Headteacher 
 

Enc. 
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14th January 
 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
Free School Meal – Spring term vouchers during lockdown 
 
We are still awaiting written confirmation on guidance for students eligible for Free School Meals  
who are not attending school but the process is likely to be as follows: 
 
Weeks 1 & 2 Please find enclosed a £25 Tesco gift card to cover lunches for your child for the  

period 4th January to 15th January. 
 
Weeks 3 -6  The Department of Education are re-starting the electronic e-vouchers system  

through Edenred for the 4 week period 18th January to 12th February for those  
students who are not attending school. 

 
Feb ½ term The same system used for the Christmas holidays will be use as planned.  Our  

admin team will issue emails to those eligible.  
 
As soon as we know any more information we will of course let you know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Kemp 
Headteacher 
 

Enc. 
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14th January 
 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
Free School Meal – Spring term vouchers during lockdown 
 
We are still awaiting written confirmation on guidance for students eligible for Free School Meals  
who are not attending school but the process is likely to be as follows: 
 
Weeks 1 & 2 Please find enclosed a £20 Tesco gift card to cover lunches for your child for the  

period 4th January to 15th January. 
 
Weeks 3 -6  The Department of Education are re-starting the electronic e-vouchers system  

through Edenred for the 4 week period 18th January to 12th February for those  
students who are not attending school. 

 
Feb ½ term The same system used for the Christmas holidays will be use as planned.  Our  

admin team will issue emails to those eligible.  
 
As soon as we know any more information we will of course let you know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Kemp 
Headteacher 
 

Enc. 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

Townsend Drive, St Albans, Hertfordshire, AL3 5RP.  Tel: 01727 868021, Email: admin@batchwood.herts.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Jonathan Kemp B.Ed. (Hons) MA NPQH 

 
 

 

 

 
14th January 
 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
Free School Meal – Spring term vouchers during lockdown 
 
We are still awaiting written confirmation on guidance for students eligible for Free School Meals  
who are not attending school but the process is likely to be as follows: 
 
Weeks 1 & 2 Please find enclosed a £15 Tesco gift card to cover lunches for your child for the  

period 4th January to 15th January. 
 
Weeks 3 -6  The Department of Education are re-starting the electronic e-vouchers system  

through Edenred for the 4 week period 18th January to 12th February for those  
students who are not attending school. 

 
Feb ½ term The same system used for the Christmas holidays will be use as planned.  Our  

admin team will issue emails to those eligible.  
 
As soon as we know any more information we will of course let you know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Kemp 
Headteacher 
 

Enc. 
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